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TO: Financial Aid Administrators 
 
FROM: Catalina G. Mistler 

 Deputy Director, Program Administration Services Division 
 

SUBJECT: 2017-18 Child Development Grant Program Update 

 

This Operations Memo from the California Student Aid Commission (Commission) 

announces updates to the 2017-18 Child Development Grant Program. 

Beginning with the 2017-18 academic year, the Child Development Grant Program will no 
longer offer new awards.  Eligible students who received payment(s) in the 2016-17 
academic year will have the opportunity to renew their awards for the 2017-18 academic 

year. 

 Students who received a 2016-17 Child Development grant will receive the renewal 
application via email and may submit it directly to the Commission: 

 
o By email:     Specialized@csac.ca.gov 

o By mail:       California Student Aid Commission 

                   Program Administration & Services 
ATTN: Specialized Programs 
P.O. Box 419029 

Rancho Cordova, CA 95741-9029 
 

 Campus financial aid administrators will be asked to verify eligibility for each renewal 

student in August 2017. 
 
o Eligible students must:  

 Be enrolled in at least 6 units of Child Development classes;  
 Have demonstrated financial need; and  
 Make Satisfactory Academic Progress (SAP). 

 

Need to contact us? 

 Student Support at 1-888-224-7288 

 E-mail:  specialized@csac.ca.gov 
 

Working together to effectively promote education beyond high school! 
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